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Dear Parents/Carers, 

As you may know, this term the children in Year 6 are studying the book Wonder. A film version of the book 

has just been released, and we would like to celebrate the end of term by taking both classes to watch it at 

East Coast Cinema in Lowestoft on Friday 15th December 2017. We are aware that this is quite short notice for 

parents, but we are asking for a contribution of £10 for each child to enable the trip to go ahead. This will 

include the cost of the cinema ticket and the travel, as well as some refreshments for each child. We are 

asking for the money to be paid (in a sealed envelope) by Monday 11th December 2017. 

The children will be back in school in time for lunch so their normal lunchtime arrangements will apply. 

Thank you for your support with this. If you have any questions, please feel free to speak to us. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mr Biddle    Miss Eyles 

 

Wonder Cinema Trip, Friday 15th December 2017 

 

Name of child: 

I give permission for my child to attend the cinema on Friday 15th December 2017 

I enclose a contribution of £10. 

Signature of parent: 

 


